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PENBLWYDD HAPUS 

We would like to wish Mia a happy birthday for next week. 

 

GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“If you can dream it, you can do it.” 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Ydych chi’n barod? / Are you ready? 

 

THE SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

The summer reading challenge has now started in the local libraries. This 

year’s theme is Marvellous Makers. You only need to read 6 books over 4 

visits during the summer holidays and collect rewards and it’s all for free. 

Don’t forget any child who completes the challenge and brings their medal 

and certificate to school in September will get to select a book from our 

book vending machine. 

 

MUSIC LESSONS FOR SEPTEMBER 

If your child wants to continue with their music lessons or start learning a 

new instrument from September, please return the slip from the letter you 

received a few weeks ago, if you need another letter, please contact the 

office. 

 

PARENT PAY 

Can you please check your parent pay account and pay any outstanding trips, 

panto, water bottles etc debts by Monday 15th July. Thank you 

 

PTFA FAYRE 

Our PTFA fayre made a £585 for PTFA funds. Thank you to all who 

supported, donated and helped on stalls. 

The winner of guess the sweets was Sofia, winner of guess the popcorn was 

Kate, the winner of the dartboard game was Noah and the winner of the 

penalty shoot out was Olly.  

Thank you all for your support 
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PTFA SUMMER RAFFLE 

Tickets for the PTFA summer raffle are now available to buy through your 

Parent Pay account or by sending money in an envelope. Tickets are £1 per 

strip. It will be drawn at the end of our leavers concert on 17th July. 

The prizes include a summer fun hamper with £10 butchers’ voucher 

sponsored by Dragon Drilling, a digital camera sponsored by Ifor Williams 

trailers, Flip out family tickets, 2 tickets to Gullivers, £15 multi store gift 

card, £10 Next gift card, a summer outdoor game, electronic teddy and a 

bottle of wine. 

 

WINNING HOUSE 

The winning house for 24-25 is Dyfrdwy (green) with 13,063 points, 

followed by Edeyrnion (red) in 2nd place with 12,171 points and Berwyn 

(blue) in 3rd place with 11,873 points. Pupils in Dyfrdwy (green) will have a 

rounders game on Monday afternoon, they may come in their PE kit. 

 

READING BOOKS 

Can all school reading books please be returned to school on Monday 15th 

July. 

Can all pupils please also bring a carrier bag with them on Monday, so they 

can clear their trays and take items home. 

 

TOILETING SUPPORT 

Corwen health centre are holding a drop-in clinic to offer advice and support 

to families who need toileting support for their under 5 children. No 

appointments needed. It will be held on Thursday 1st August between 9.30-

11.30am. Further information on childhood continence issues can be found 

on www.eric.org.uk or contact your health visiting team on 03000859371 

 

SOLIHULL COURSE FOR PARENT  

Understanding your child is a popular free course. The course covers 

responding to your child feeling, how your child develops, different styles of 

parenting, understanding your child behaviour and support with sleep, self-

regulations and anger issue.  The next course will be held in Ruthin at Ysgol 

Rhos Street from 9.15-11.15am starting from Tuesday 24th September for 9 

weeks. It is important to attend all sessions. For more information and to 

reserve a place please contact our family link worker Teleri Richards on 

07917587405 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.eric.org.uk/


 

 

EVENTS FOR W/B: 15th July 2024 

 

No PE lessons this week 

Mon 15th  

 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for 

the first week back in September, you must register 

through the online form available on our Facebook 

page from today and pay through your Parent Pay 

account. The breakfast club opens at 8.15am.  

 

All school reading books to be returned by today. 

 

All pupils to bring a carrier bag to school 

 

10.00am: Year 2 Graduation – Year 2 parents’ 

welcome 

 

PM: Winning House Rounders. Pupils in Dyfrdwy 

house may come to school in their PE kit. 

 

Tue 16th  

 

Last Guitar lesson with Mr Aled Williams 

Wed 17th  

 

Last Drum lesson with Mr Ben Neal 

 

AM: Animal Encounters – Dosbarth Collen 

 

2.00pm: Year 6 Leavers Concert. Dosbarth Derwen 

parents’ welcome. 

 

3.15pm: Year 6 leavers party at Plas Madoc. They will 

return to school by 6.45pm. They may bring a change 

of clothing and their swimming costume and towel to 

school. 

 

Thur 18th 

 

 

Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & 

ability to pay on Parent Pay for the first week back in 

September will close at mid-day today. 

 

Last day of summer term – We re-open on 

Wednesday 4th September 

 

Pupils may come to school in their own clothes. 

 

Fri 19th  

 

Summer Holidays – Enjoy! 



 

 

MENU FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 15th July 2024  
                                            

If you have any dietary requirements, please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Aunty Lindsay.  

 

Packed lunches (Cheese, Tuna or Ham) or Filled jacket potatoes (Beans, 

Cheese or Beans & Cheese) can be provided every day instead of a hot meal. 

 

Don’t forget all Reception – Year 6 pupils are now entitled to a FREE 

lunch. 

 

Monday 

 

 

Pork Meatballs in a Tomato Sauce 

Pasta 

Garlic Bread 

Caramel Cornflake Cake 

 

Tuesday Sausage  

Omelette 

Hash Brown 

Beans 

Ice Cream Pot 

 

Wednesday Fish Star 

Potato Wedges 

Mixed Vegetables 

Fruit Jelly 

 

Thursday Olympic Day - Themed Lunch 

Pizza Pinwheels 

Chips 

Beans 

Milkshake & Energy Bar 

 

Friday 

 

 

 

 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food deliveries. 


